Subjectivity Jo O Biehl
Getting the books Subjectivity Jo O Biehl now is not type of challenging means. You could not
abandoned going with ebook accretion or library or borrowing from your connections to get into
them. This is an certainly simple means to specifically acquire lead by on-line. This online
publication Subjectivity Jo O Biehl can be one of the options to accompany you past having other
time.
It will not waste your time. believe me, the e-book will agreed tune you additional event to read. Just
invest little become old to entrance this on-line declaration Subjectivity Jo O Biehl as without
difficulty as review them wherever you are now.

Routledge International Handbook of Theoretical
and Philosophical Psychology - Brent D. Slife
2021-12-29
Routledge International Handbook of Theoretical
and Philosophical Psychology is a compilation of
works by leading scholars in theoretical and
philosophical psychology that offers critical

analyses of, and alternatives to, current theories
and philosophies typically taken for granted in
mainstream psychology. Within their chapters,
the expert authors briefly describe accepted
theories and philosophies before explaining their
problems and exploring fresh, new ideas for
practice and research. These alternative ideas
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offer thought-provoking ways of reinterpreting
many aspects of human existence often studied
by psychologists. Organized into five sections,
the volume covers the discipline of psychology in
general, various subdisciplines (e.g., positive
psychology and human development), concepts
of self and identity as well as research and
practice. Together the chapters present a set of
alternative ideas that have the potential to take
the field of psychology in fruitful directions not
anticipated in more traditional theory and
research. This handbook will be a valuable
resource for students and scholars of the theory,
assumptions, and history of psychology.
Living with Bad Surroundings - Sverker
Finnström 2008-02-20
Since 1986, the Acholi people of northern
Uganda have lived in the crossfire of a violent
civil war, with the Lord’s Resistance Army and
other groups fighting the Ugandan government.
Acholi have been murdered, maimed, and driven
into displacement. Thousands of children have

been abducted and forced to fight. Many
observers have perceived Acholiland and
northern Uganda to be an exception in
contemporary Uganda, which has been
celebrated by the international community for its
increased political stability and particularly for
its fight against AIDS. These observers tend to
portray the Acholi as war-prone, whether
because of religious fanaticism or intractable
ethnic hatreds. In Living with Bad Surroundings,
Sverker Finnström rejects these
characterizations and challenges other simplistic
explanations for the violence in northern
Uganda. Foregrounding the narratives of
individual Acholi, Finnström enables those most
affected by the ongoing “dirty war” to explain
how they participate in, comprehend, survive,
and even resist it. Finnström draws on fieldwork
conducted in northern Uganda between 1997
and 2006 to describe how the Acholi—especially
the younger generation, those born into the era
of civil strife—understand and attempt to control

2/23

their moral universe and material
circumstances. Structuring his argument around
indigenous metaphors and images, notably the
Acholi concepts of good and bad surroundings,
he vividly renders struggles in war and the
related ills of impoverishment, sickness, and
marginalization. In this rich ethnography,
Finnström provides a clear-eyed assessment of
the historical, cultural, and political
underpinnings of the civil war while maintaining
his focus on Acholi efforts to achieve “good
surroundings,” viable futures for themselves and
their families.
Postcolonial Disorders - Mary-Jo DelVecchio
Good 2008-02-04
The contributors explore modes of social and
psychological experience, the constitution of the
subject, and forms of subjection that shape the
lives of Basque youth, Indonesian artists,
members of nongovernmental HIV/AIDS
programmes in China and Zaire, and
psychiatrists and their patients in Morocco and

Ireland.
Lazy, Crazy, and Disgusting - Alexandra Brewis
2019-11-19
Drawing on the authors' keen observations and
decades of fieldwork, Lazy, Crazy, and
Disgusting combines a wide array of
ethnographic evidence from around the globe to
demonstrate conclusively how stigma
undermines global health's basic goals to create
both health and justice.
Coming of Age on the Streets of Java Thomas Stodulka 2016-12-31
This book is based on almost five years of
fieldwork with street-related communities in the
city of Yogyakarta, Indonesia, between 2001 and
2015. The author inquires into children's and
adolescents' coming of age on the streets and
their remarkable social and emotional
competences, instead of resorting to a dreadful
discourse of pity and despair. The ethnography's
multi-vocal narrative couples vivid accounts of
ethnographic case studies and life stories with
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current theory on affect, emotion, empathy,
structural violence or social interaction in the
context of marginality, stigma and chronic
illness.
Museum Object Lessons for the Digital Age Haidy Geismar 2018-05-14
Museum Object Lessons for the Digital Age
explores the nature of digital objects in
museums, asking us to question our assumptions
about the material, social and political
foundations of digital practices. Through four
wide-ranging chapters, each focused on a single
object – a box, pen, effigy and cloak – this short,
accessible book explores the legacies of earlier
museum practices of collection, older forms of
media (from dioramas to photography), and
theories of how knowledge is produced in
museums on a wide range of digital projects.
Swooping from Ethnographic to Decorative Arts
Collections, from the Google Art Project to
bespoke digital experiments, Haidy Geismar
explores the object lessons contained in digital

form and asks what they can tell us about both
the past and the future. Drawing on the author’s
extensive experience working with collections
across the world, Geismar argues for an
understanding of digital media as material,
rather than immaterial, and advocates for a
more nuanced, ethnographic and historicised
view of museum digitisation projects than those
usually adopted in the celebratory accounts of
new media in museums. By locating the digital
as part of a longer history of material
engagements, transformations and processes of
translation, this book broadens our
understanding of the reality effects that digital
technologies create, and of how digital media
can be mobilised in different parts of the world
to very different effects.
Pharmaceutical Self - Janis H. Jenkins 2011
The Government of No One - Ruth Kinna
2019-08-01
A magisterial study of the history and theory of
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one of the most controversial political
movements Anarchism routinely gets a bad
press. It's usually seen as meaning chaos and
disorder -- or even nothing at all. And yet, from
Occupy Wall Street to Pussy Riot, Noam
Chomsky to David Graeber, this philosophical
and political movement is as relevant as ever.
Contrary to popular perception, different strands
of anarchism -- from individualism to
collectivism -- do follow certain structures and a
shared sense of purpose: a belief in freedom and
working towards collective good without the
interference of the state. In this masterful,
sympathetic account, political theorist Ruth
Kinna traces the tumultuous history of
anarchism, starting with thinkers and activists
such as Peter Kropotkin and Emma Goldman and
through key events like the Paris Commune and
the Haymarket affair. Skilfully introducing us to
the nuanced theories of anarchist groups from
Russia to Japan to the United States, The
Government of No One reveals what makes a

supposedly chaotic movement particularly
adaptable and effective over centuries -- and
what we can learn from it.
Medical Anthropology at the Intersections Marcia C. Inhorn 2012-07-19
This work offers productive insight into the field
of medical anthropology and its future, as
viewed by some of the world's leading medical
anthropologists.
Cooking Data - Crystal Biruk 2018-03-30
In Cooking Data Crystal Biruk offers an
ethnographic account of research into the
demographics of HIV and AIDS in Malawi to
rethink the production of quantitative health
data. While research practices are often
understood within a clean/dirty binary, Biruk
shows that data are never clean; rather, they are
always “cooked” during their production and
inevitably entangled with the lives of those who
produce them. Examining how the relationships
among fieldworkers, supervisors, respondents,
and foreign demographers shape data, Biruk
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examines the ways in which units of
information—such as survey questions and
numbers written onto questionnaires by
fieldworkers—acquire value as statistics that go
on to shape national AIDS policy. Her approach
illustrates how on-the-ground dynamics and
research cultures mediate the production of
global health statistics in ways that impact local
economies and formulations of power and
expertise.
Hydraulic City - Nikhil Anand 2017-02-17
In Hydraulic City Nikhil Anand explores the
politics of Mumbai's water infrastructure to
demonstrate how citizenship emerges through
the continuous efforts to control, maintain, and
manage the city's water. Through extensive
ethnographic fieldwork in Mumbai's settlements,
Anand found that Mumbai's water flows, not
through a static collection of pipes and valves,
but through a dynamic infrastructure built on
the relations between residents, plumbers,
politicians, engineers, and the 3,000 miles of

pipe that bind them. In addition to distributing
water, the public water network often reinforces
social identities and the exclusion of
marginalized groups, as only those actively
recognized by city agencies receive legitimate
water services. This form of recognition—what
Anand calls "hydraulic citizenship"—is
incremental, intermittent, and reversible. It
provides residents an important access point
through which they can make demands on the
state for other public services such as sanitation
and education. Tying the ways Mumbai's poorer
residents are seen by the state to their historic,
political, and material relations with water
pipes, the book highlights the critical role
infrastructures play in consolidating civic and
social belonging in the city.
A Reader in Medical Anthropology - Byron J.
Good 2010-03-22
A Reader in Medical Anthropology: Theoretical
Trajectories, Emergent Realities brings together
articles from the key theoretical approaches in
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the field of medical anthropology as well as
related science and technology studies. The
editors’ comprehensive introductions evaluate
the historical lineages of these approaches and
their value in addressing critical problems
associated with contemporary forms of illness
experience and health care. Presents a key
selection of both classic and new agenda-setting
articles in medical anthropology Provides
analytic and historical contextual introductions
by leading figures in medical anthropology,
medical sociology, and science and technology
studies Critically reviews the contribution of
medical anthropology to a new global health
movement that is reshaping international health
agendas
Violence and Subjectivity - Veena Das
2000-10-02
A collection of original essays that address the
ways in which violence manifests itself on
societal and interpersonal levels, analyzing how
different kinds of violence are, and are not,

interpreted on the world stage. By looking at
hotspots of conflict, the contributors discuss the
nature of violence in an age of worldwide "crisis
management."
Vita - João Biehl 2013-10-12
"João Biehl's Vita is a greatly arresting work.
The tale of Catarina is one that haunts the
reader. This book's central character is sure to
become an anthropological classic, her humanity
reaffirmed by the author."—Arthur Kleinman,
author of Writing at the Margin: Discourse
between Anthropology and Medicine
Afflictions - Robert Lemelson 2017-07-26
This book is one of the first to integrate
psychological and medical anthropology with the
methodologies of visual anthropology,
specifically ethnographic film. It discusses and
complements the work presented in Afflictions:
Culture and Mental Illness in Indonesia, the first
film series on psychiatric disorders in the
developing world, in order to explore pertinent
issues in the cross-cultural study of mental
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illness and advocate for the unique role film can
play both in the discipline and in participants’
lives. Through ethnographically rich and selfreflexive discussions of the films, their
production, and their impact, the book at once
provides theoretical and practical guidance,
encouragement, and caveats for students and
others who may want to make such films.
Universalism without Uniformity - Julia L.
Cassaniti 2017-10-26
One of the major questions of cultural
psychology is how to take diversity seriously
while acknowledging our shared humanity. This
collection, edited by Julia L. Cassaniti and Usha
Menon, brings together leading scholars in the
field to reconsider that question and explore the
complex mechanisms that connect culture and
the human mind. The contributors to
Universalism without Uniformity offer tools for
bridging silos that have historically separated
anthropology’s attention to culture and
psychology’s interest in universal mental

processes. Throughout, they seek to answer
intricate yet fundamental questions about why
we are motivated to find meaning in everything
around us and, in turn, how we constitute the
cultural worlds we inhabit through our
intentional involvement in them. Laying bare
entrenched disciplinary blind spots, this book
offers a trove of insights on issues such as
morality, emotional functioning, and conceptions
of the self across cultures. Filled with
impeccable empirical research coupled with
broadly applicable theoretical reflections on
taking psychological diversity seriously,
Universalism without Uniformity breaks new
ground in the study of mind and culture.
When People Come First - João Biehl
2013-07-07
A people-centered approach to global health
When People Come First critically assesses the
expanding field of global health. It brings
together an international and interdisciplinary
group of scholars to address the medical, social,
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political, and economic dimensions of the global
health enterprise through vivid case studies and
bold conceptual work. The book demonstrates
the crucial role of ethnography as an empirical
lantern in global health, arguing for a more
comprehensive, people-centered approach.
Topics include the limits of technological quick
fixes in disease control, the moral economy of
global health science, the unexpected effects of
massive treatment rollouts in resource-poor
contexts, and how right-to-health activism
coalesces with the increased influence of the
pharmaceutical industry on health care. The
contributors explore the altered landscapes left
behind after programs scale up, break down, or
move on. We learn that disease is really never
just one thing, technology delivery does not
equate with care, and biology and technology
interact in ways we cannot always predict. The
most effective solutions may well be found in
people themselves, who consistently exceed the
projections of experts and the medical-scientific,

political, and humanitarian frameworks in which
they are cast. When People Come First sets a
new research agenda in global health and social
theory and challenges us to rethink the
relationships between care, rights, health, and
economic futures.
Lives in Transit - Elena Fontanari 2018-10-30
This book explores the border-crossing
mobilities of refugees within Europe. Based on
ethnographic fieldwork in Germany and Italy, it
examines the precarious everyday lives of noncitizens living between and beyond EU internal
borders. With attention to the constant reconstruction of borders within Europe through
negotiation practices, the author shows how the
tensions that exist between refugees on the
move and the structural constraints that limit
their movement produce ‘interstices’ – small
spaces of possibility that open up as a result of
refugees’ struggling within structural
constraints. A comprehensive understanding of
the long-term effects of EU borders upon
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refugees’ lives is then afforded through a
particular focus on the post-arrival period.
Examining the protracted precariousness and
multi-directional hyper-mobility in Europe that
emerges from the dynamics of the relation
between structural mechanisms and the agency
of individuals, Lives in Transit reveals how the
border regime in Europe impacts mostly upon
the temporal rather than the spatial dimensions
of refugees’ lives, affecting their subjectivities
and sense of self. This ‘dispossession’ of time is
advocated as the main problem with the
experience of refugees in Europe, causing them
to claim a temporal justice, which seeks to gain
back control of their own lives and personhood.
Calling for migration to be understood as a
process of ‘becoming subjects’, this volume will
appeal to scholars of sociology, anthropology,
and politics with interests in migration and
diaspora studies.
Will to Live - João Biehl 2021-10-12
Will to Live tells how Brazil, against all odds,

became the first developing country to
universalize access to life-saving AIDS therapies-a breakthrough made possible by an unexpected
alliance of activists, government reformers,
development agencies, and the pharmaceutical
industry. But anthropologist João Biehl also tells
why this policy, hailed as a model worldwide,
has been so difficult to implement among poor
Brazilians with HIV/AIDS, who are often
stigmatized as noncompliant or untreatable,
becoming invisible to the public. More broadly,
Biehl examines the political economy of
pharmaceuticals that lies behind large-scale
treatment rollouts, revealing the possibilities
and inequalities that come with a magic bullet
approach to health care. By moving back and
forth between the institutions shaping the
Brazilian response to AIDS and the people
affected by the disease, Biehl has created a book
of unusual vividness, scope, and detail. At the
core of Will to Live is a group of AIDS patients-unemployed, homeless, involved with
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prostitution and drugs--that established a
makeshift health service. Biehl chronicled the
personal lives of these people for over ten years
and Torben Eskerod represents them here in
more than one hundred stark photographs.
Ethnography, social medicine, and art merge in
this unique book, illuminating the care and
agency needed to extend life amid perennial
violence. Full of lessons for the future, Will to
Live promises to have a lasting influence in the
social sciences and in the theory and practice of
global public health.
Making and Unmaking Public Health in Africa Ruth J. Prince 2013-11-15
Africa has emerged as a prime arena of global
health interventions that focus on particular
diseases and health emergencies. These are
framed increasingly in terms of international
concerns about security, human rights, and
humanitarian crisis. This presents a stark
contrast to the 1960s and ‘70s, when many
newly independent African governments pursued

the vision of public health “for all,” of
comprehensive health care services directed by
the state with support from foreign donors.
These initiatives often failed, undermined by
international politics, structural adjustment, and
neoliberal policies, and by African states
themselves. Yet their traces remain in
contemporary expectations of and yearnings for
a more robust public health. This volume
explores how medical professionals and patients,
government officials, and ordinary citizens
approach questions of public health as they
navigate contemporary landscapes of NGOs and
transnational projects, faltering state services,
and expanding privatization. Its contributors
analyze the relations between the public and the
private providers of public health, from the state
to new global biopolitical formations of political
institutions, markets, human populations, and
health. Tensions and ambiguities animate these
complex relationships, suggesting that the
question of what public health actually is in
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Africa cannot be taken for granted. Offering
historical and ethnographic analyses, the volume
develops an anthropology of public health in
Africa. Contributors:Hannah Brown, P. Wenzel
Geissler, Murray Last, Rebecca Marsland, Lotte
Meinert, Benson A. Mulemi, Ruth J. Prince,
Noémi Tousignant, and Susan Reynolds Whyte
Affliction - Veena Das 2015-01-01
Affliction inaugurates a novel way of
understanding the trajectories of health and
disease in the context of poverty. Focusing on
low-income neighborhoods in Delhi, it stitches
together three different sets of issues. First, it
examines the different trajectories of illness:
What are the circumstances under which illness
is absorbed within the normal and when does it
exceed the normal—putting resources,
relationships, and even one’s world into
jeopardy? A second set of issues involves how
different healers understand their own practices.
The astonishing range of practitioners found in
the local markets in the poor neighborhoods of

Delhi shows how the magical and the technical
are knotted together in the therapeutic
experience of healers and patients. The book
asks: What is expert knowledge? What is it that
the practitioner knows and what does the
patient know? How are these different forms of
knowledge brought together in the clinical
encounter, broadly defined? How does this event
of everyday life bear the traces of larger policies
at the national and global levels? Finally, the
book interrogates the models of disease
prevalence and global programming that
emphasize surveillance over care and deflect
attention away from the specificities of local
worlds. Yet the analysis offered retains an
openness to different ways of conceptualizing
“what is happening” and stimulates a
conversation between different disciplinary
orientations to health, disease, and poverty.
Most studies of health and disease focus on the
encounter between patient and practitioner
within the space of the clinic. This book instead
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privileges the networks of relations, institutions,
and knowledge over which the experience of
illness is dispersed. Instead of thinking of illness
as an event set apart from everyday life, it shows
the texture of everyday life, the political
economy of neighborhoods, as well as the dark
side of care. It helps us see how illness is bound
by the contexts in which it occurs, while also
showing how illness transcends these contexts to
say something about the nature of everyday life
and the making of subjects.
Life and Words - Veena Das 2007
Weaving anthropological and philosophical
reflections on the ordinary into her analysis, Das
points toward a new way of interpreting violence
in societies and cultures around the globe.
In Search of Self - J. Wentzel van Huyssteen
2011-04-29
Includes bibliographical references and indexes.
Subjectivity - João Biehl 2007-04-11
Talks about the ways personal lives are being
undone and remade today. This book examines

the ethnography of the modern subject, probes
the continuity and diversity of modes of
personhood across a range of Western and nonWestern societies. It considers what happens to
individual subjectivity when environments such
as communities are transformed.
Medical Humanitarianism - Sharon
Abramowitz 2015-10-15
Medical Humanitarianism provides comparative
ethnographies of the moral, practical, and policy
implications of modern medical humanitarian
practice. It offers twelve vivid case studies that
challenge readers to reach a more critical and
compassionate understanding of humanitarian
assistance.
Language, Charisma, and Creativity - Thomas
J. Csordas 2021-01-08
This title is part of UC Press's Voices Revived
program, which commemorates University of
California Press’s mission to seek out and
cultivate the brightest minds and give them
voice, reach, and impact. Drawing on a backlist
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dating to 1893, Voices Revived makes highquality, peer-reviewed scholarship accessible
once again using print-on-demand technology.
This title was originally published in 1997.
Prozak Diaries - Orkideh Behrouzan
2016-10-26
Prozak Diaries is an analysis of emerging
psychiatric discourses in post-1980s Iran. It
examines a cultural shift in how people interpret
and express their feeling states, by adopting the
language of psychiatry, and shows how
experiences that were once articulated in the
richly layered poetics of the Persian language
became, by the 1990s, part of a clinical
discourse on mood and affect. In asking how
psychiatric dialect becomes a language of
everyday, the book analyzes cultural forms
created by this clinical discourse, exploring
individual, professional, and generational
cultures of medicalization in various sites from
clinical encounters and psychiatric training, to
intimate interviews, works of art and media, and

Persian blogs. Through the lens of psychiatry,
the book reveals how historical experiences are
negotiated and how generations are formed.
Orkideh Behrouzan traces the historical
circumstances that prompted the development of
psychiatric discourses in Iran and reveals the
ways in which they both reflect and actively
shape Iranians' cultural sensibilities. A physician
and an anthropologist, she combines clinical and
anthropological perspectives in order to
investigate the gray areas between memory and
everyday life, between individual symptoms and
generational remembering. Prozak Diaries offers
an exploration of language as experience. In
interpreting clinical and generational narratives,
Behrouzan writes not only a history of psychiatry
in contemporary Iran, but a story of how stories
are told.
Sensory Biographies - Robert R. Desjarlais
2003-03-03
Explores the life histories of two Yolmo elders,
focusing on how particular sensory orientations
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and modalities have contributed to the making
and the telling of their lives.
The Case for Marriage - Linda Waite
2002-03-05
A groundbreaking look at marriage, one of the
most basic and universal of all human
institutions, which reveals the emotional,
physical, economic, and sexual benefits that
marriage brings to individuals and society as a
whole. The Case for Marriage is a critically
important intervention in the national debate
about the future of family. Based on the
authoritative research of family sociologist Linda
J. Waite, journalist Maggie Gallagher, and a
number of other scholars, this book’s findings
dramatically contradict the anti-marriage myths
that have become the common sense of most
Americans. Today a broad consensus holds that
marriage is a bad deal for women, that divorce is
better for children when parents are unhappy,
and that marriage is essentially a private choice,
not a public institution. Waite and Gallagher

flatly contradict these assumptions, arguing
instead that by a broad range of indices,
marriage is actually better for you than being
single or divorced– physically, materially, and
spiritually. They contend that married people
live longer, have better health, earn more
money, accumulate more wealth, feel more
fulfillment in their lives, enjoy more satisfying
sexual relationships, and have happier and more
successful children than those who remain
single, cohabit, or get divorced. The Case for
Marriage combines clearheaded analysis,
penetrating cultural criticism, and practical
advice for strengthening the institution of
marriage, and provides clear, essential
guidelines for reestablishing marriage as the
foundation for a healthy and happy society. “A
compelling defense of a sacred union. The Case
for Marriage is well written and well argued,
empirically rigorous and learned, practical and
commonsensical.” -- William J. Bennett, author of
The Book of Virtues “Makes the absolutely
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critical point that marriage has been
misrepresented and misunderstood.” -- The Wall
Street Journal www.broadwaybooks.com
The Market in Mind - Mark Dennis Robinson
2019-07-23
A critical examination of translational medicine,
when private risk is transferred to the public
sector and university research teams become
tech startups for global investors. A global shift
has secretly transformed science and medicine.
Starting in 2003, biomedical research in the
West has been reshaped by the emergence of
translational science and medicine—the idea
that the aim of research is to translate findings
as quickly as possible into medical products. In
The Market in Mind, Mark Dennis Robinson
charts this shift, arguing that the new research
paradigm has turned university research teams
into small biotechnology startups and their
industry partners into early-stage investment
firms. There is also a larger, surprising
consequence from this shift: according to

Robinson, translational science and medicine
enable biopharmaceutical firms, as part of a
broader financial strategy, to outsource the
riskiest parts of research to nonprofit
universities. Robinson examines the implications
of this new configuration. What happens, for
example, when universities absorb unknown
levels of risk? Robinson argues that in the years
since the global financial crisis translational
science and medicine has brought about “the
financialization of health.” Robinson explores
such topics as shareholder anxiety and industry
retreat from Alzheimer's and depression
research; how laboratory research is understood
as health innovation even when there is no
product; the emergence of investor networking
events as crucial for viewing science in a market
context; and the place of patients in research
decisions. Although translational medicine
justifies itself by the goal of relieving patients'
suffering, Robinson finds patients' voices largely
marginalized in translational neuroscience.
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The Ground Between - Veena Das 2014-04-21
The guiding inspiration of this book is the
attraction and distance that mark the relation
between anthropology and philosophy. This
theme is explored through encounters between
individual anthropologists and particular regions
of philosophy. Several of the most basic concepts
of the discipline—including notions of ethics,
politics, temporality, self and other, and the
nature of human life—are products of a dialogue,
both implicit and explicit, between anthropology
and philosophy. These philosophical
undercurrents in anthropology also speak to the
question of what it is to experience our being in
a world marked by radical difference and
otherness. In The Ground Between, twelve
leading anthropologists offer intimate reflections
on the influence of particular philosophers on
their way of seeing the world, and on what
ethnography has taught them about philosophy.
Ethnographies of the mundane and the everyday
raise fundamental issues that the contributors

grapple with in both their lives and their
thinking. With directness and honesty, they
relate particular philosophers to matters such as
how to respond to the suffering of the other, how
concepts arise in the give and take of everyday
life, and how to be attuned to the world through
the senses. Their essays challenge the idea that
philosophy is solely the province of professional
philosophers, and suggest that certain
modalities of being in the world might be
construed as ways of doing philosophy.
Contributors. João Biehl, Steven C. Caton,
Vincent Crapanzano, Veena Das, Didier Fassin,
Michael M. J. Fischer, Ghassan Hage, Clara Han,
Michael Jackson, Arthur Kleinman, Michael
Puett, Bhrigupati Singh
Unfinished - João Biehl 2017-11-16
This original, field-changing collection explores
the plasticity and unfinishedness of human
subjects and lifeworlds, advancing the
conceptual terrain of an anthropology of
becoming. People's becomings trouble and
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exceed ways of knowing and acting, producing
new possibilities for research, methodology, and
writing. The contributors creatively bridge
ethnography and critical theory in a range of
worlds on the edge, from war and its aftermath,
economic transformation, racial inequality, and
gun violence to religiosity, therapeutic markets,
animal rights activism, and abrupt
environmental change. Defying totalizing
analytical schemes, these visionary essays
articulate a human science of the uncertain and
unknown and restore a sense of movement and
possibility to ethics and political practice.
Unfinished invites readers to consider the array
of affects, ideas, forces, and objects that shape
contemporary modes of existence and future
horizons, opening new channels for critical
thought and creative expression. Contributors.
Lucas Bessire, João Biehl, Naisargi N. Dave,
Elizabeth A. Davis, Michael M. J. Fischer, Angela
Garcia, Peter Locke, Adriana Petryna, Bridget
Purcell, Laurence Ralph, Lilia M. Schwarcz

Medicine, Rationality and Experience - Byron
J. Good 1994
A 1993 analysis of the role of cultural factors in
the experience of illness, countering the
scientific view of folk medicine as superstitious
practice.
Revolution and Disenchantment - Fadi A.
Bardawil 2020-04-10
The Arab Revolutions that began in 2011
reignited interest in the question of theory and
practice, imbuing it with a burning political
urgency. In Revolution and Disenchantment Fadi
A. Bardawil redescribes for our present how an
earlier generation of revolutionaries, the 1960s
Arab New Left, addressed this question.
Bardawil excavates the long-lost archive of the
Marxist organization Socialist Lebanon and its
main theorist, Waddah Charara, who articulated
answers in their political practice to
fundamental issues confronting revolutionaries
worldwide: intellectuals as vectors of
revolutionary theory; political organizations as
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mediators of theory and praxis; and
nonemancipatory attachments as impediments
to revolutionary practice. Drawing on historical
and ethnographic methods and moving beyond
familiar reception narratives of Marxist thought
in the postcolony, Bardawil engages in
"fieldwork in theory" that analyzes how theory
seduces intellectuals, cultivates sensibilities, and
authorizes political practice. Throughout,
Bardawil underscores the resonances and
tensions between Arab intellectual traditions
and Western critical theory and postcolonial
theory, deftly placing intellectuals from those
traditions into a much-needed conversation.
Re-envisioning Theoretical Psychology - Thomas
Teo 2019-05-29
This volume presents a re-envisioning of the
field of theoretical psychology and offers unique
visions for its present and future from leaders of
North American philosophical psychology. It
contends that theoretical psychology has
reached ‘middle-age’ and must consider new

directions to renew its growth. Rooted in a range
of research traditions and the intellectual
biographies of its authors, it paves the way
toward this necessary revitalization of the
content, activities, responsibilities, and hopes of
theoretical psychology. The authors situate their
analyses in the context of the increasing gap
between alternative and mainstream and
between the discipline and the profession of
psychology. They demonstrate that changes in
society, culture and technology, the
internationalization of the psychological
humanities, and the cross-fertilization of
intellectual innovations from other disciplines
now afford possibilities for new orientations in
theoretical psychology. The volume aims to do
justice to psychological topics, human beings,
and the intellectual problems that psychologists
encounter, while also providing space for
(meta)theoretical engagement, often neglected
in the discipline. Together, the chapters in this
collection make the case that a renewal of the
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discipline and practice of psychology is a task
that is best accomplished collectively, and,
despite significant disagreements, in solidarity.
The Paradox of Hope - Cheryl Mattingly
2010-12-02
Grounded in intimate moments of family life in
and out of hospitals, this book explores the hope
that inspires us to try to create lives worth
living, even when no cure is in sight. The
Paradox of Hope focuses on a group of African
American families in a multicultural urban
environment, many of them poor and all of them
with children who have been diagnosed with
serious chronic medical conditions. Cheryl
Mattingly proposes a narrative phenomenology
of practice as she explores case stories in this
highly readable study. Depicting the
multicultural urban hospital as a border zone
where race, class, and chronic disease intersect,
this theoretically innovative study illuminates
communities of care that span both clinic and
family and shows how hope is created as an

everyday reality amid trying circumstances.
Empire, Global Coloniality and African
Subjectivity - Sabelo J. Ndlovu-Gatsheni
2013-06-30
Global imperial designs, which have been in
place since conquest by western powers, did not
suddenly evaporate after decolonization. Global
coloniality as a leitmotif of the empire became
the order of the day, with its invisible
technologies of subjugation continuing to
reproduce Africa's subaltern position, a position
characterized by perceived deficits ranging from
a lack of civilization, a lack of writing and a lack
of history to a lack of development, a lack of
human rights and a lack of democracy. The
author's sharply critical perspective reveals how
this epistemology of alterity has kept Africa
ensnared within colonial matrices of power,
serving to justify external interventions in
African affairs, including the interference with
liberation struggles and disregard for African
positions. Evaluating the quality of African

20/23

responses and available options, the author
opens up a new horizon that includes cognitive
justice and new humanism.
Critical Medical Anthropology - Jennie Gamlin
2020-03-12
Critical Medical Anthropology presents inspiring
work from scholars doing and engaging with
ethnographic research in or from Latin America,
addressing themes that are central to
contemporary Critical Medical Anthropology
(CMA). This includes issues of inequality,
embodiment of history, indigeneity, noncommunicable diseases, gendered violence,
migration, substance abuse, reproductive
politics and judicialisation, as these relate to
health. The collection of ethnographically
informed research, including original theoretical
contributions, reconsiders the broader relevance
of CMA perspectives for addressing current
global healthcare challenges from and of Latin
America. It includes work spanning four
countries in Latin America (Mexico, Brazil,

Guatemala and Peru) as well as the transmigratory contexts they connect and are defined
by. By drawing on diverse social practices, it
addresses challenges of central relevance to
medical anthropology and global health,
including reproduction and maternal health, sex
work, rare and chronic diseases, the
pharmaceutical industry and questions of
agency, political economy, identity, ethnicity,
and human rights.
Are Prisons Obsolete? - Angela Y. Davis
2011-01-04
With her characteristic brilliance, grace and
radical audacity, Angela Y. Davis has put the
case for the latest abolition movement in
American life: the abolition of the prison. As she
quite correctly notes, American life is replete
with abolition movements, and when they were
engaged in these struggles, their chances of
success seemed almost unthinkable. For
generations of Americans, the abolition of
slavery was sheerest illusion. Similarly,the
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entrenched system of racial segregation seemed
to last forever, and generations lived in the
midst of the practice, with few predicting its
passage from custom. The brutal, exploitative
(dare one say lucrative?) convict-lease system
that succeeded formal slavery reaped millions to
southern jurisdictions (and untold miseries for
tens of thousands of men, and women). Few
predicted its passing from the American penal
landscape. Davis expertly argues how social
movements transformed these social, political
and cultural institutions, and made such
practices untenable. In Are Prisons Obsolete?,
Professor Davis seeks to illustrate that the time
for the prison is approaching an end. She argues
forthrightly for "decarceration", and argues for
the transformation of the society as a whole.
Politicizing Digital Space - Trevor Garrison
Smith 2017-07-14
The objective of this book is to outline how a
radically democratic politics can be
reinvigorated in theory and practice through the

use of the internet. The author argues that
politics in its proper sense can be distinguished
from anti-politics by analyzing the configuration
of public space, subjectivity, participation, and
conflict. Each of these terrains can be
configured in a more or less political manner,
though the contemporary status quo heavily
skews them towards anti-political configuration.
Using this understanding of what exactly politics
entails, this book considers how the internet can
both help and hinder efforts to move each area
in a more political direction. By explicitly
interpreting contemporary theories of the
political in terms of the internet, this analysis
avoids the twin traps of both technological
determinism and technological cynicism. Raising
awareness of what the word ‘politics’ means, the
author develops theoretical work by Arendt,
Rancière, Žižek and Mouffe to present a clear
and coherent view of how in theory, politics can
be digitized and alternatively how the internet
can be deployed in the service of
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trulydemocratic politics.

23/23

